
Shawneemyers replied,3 days ago 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> oostermanlinda@gmail.com  

 

1)  Commissioner Oosterman represents the PUD at Thurston County Chamber events.  This is 

one of her assigned meetings agreed to by the other commissioners. 

2)  The admission to the TC Chamber events is usually $25, $30 or $35.  The PUD splits the cost 

between two different funds.  The Oct 10, 2018 event was $25 so 50/50 split. 

3)  Yes, the cost was $25 and split between two funds for payment of $12.50 each. 

 

Just in case there is a question of inappropriate expense paid for by the PUD, Commissioner 

Oosterman has reimbursed the PUD for this event. 

 

For the previous email regarding RCW 42.17a.555, this RCW talks about using a Public facility 

for campaigning.  If this is about attending the TC Chamber event on 10/10/18, the event was 

held at the Hotel RL, a local hotel, not a Public facility.  Commissioner Oosterman was not part 

of the 10/10/18 Chamber program but was asked to introduce herself and this was all. 

 

Please let us know if you have more questions. 

 

Thank you 
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